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Deacon Verne Geidl 

 

Fellow Saints and Sinners, 

Pope Benedict XVI (in harmony with the other 
four recent popes, including three saints) said, 
“Christ's entire mission is summed up in this: 
to baptize (immerse) us in the Holy Spirit."  
That means Christ's entire mission is to baptize 
us, including you, in the Holy Spirit.  In 
speaking to people from around the world who 
have experienced being baptized in the Holy 
Spirit, Pope Francis said, "What does the pope 
expect from you?  -- to share baptism in the 
Holy Spirit with everyone in the Church."  
Again, "everyone" includes all of us, including 
you.  Saint John Paul II said the Church's entire 
life means going to meet the Spirit, and He can 
only be invoked and received.  He said there is 
a great struggle going on in us between 
openness to the Holy Spirit and resistance and 
opposition to Him.  St. Pope John Paul II asks, 
“Who will win? The one who welcomes the 
gift.”  Because of this "struggle," yielding to 
allow Jesus to baptize us in the Holy Spirit is a 
process.  Join us on Monday Jan. 25 at 7 p.m. 
to start that process to welcome the Gift. 

~ Deacon Verne 
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Third Sunday in Ordinary Time ~ January 24, 2021 

Office Hours: Monday - Friday 
9:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. 

Bookkeeper Hours: 
                       Monday morning 

Our Mission 
St. Augustine’s Catholic Center 

lives, fosters, and proclaims 
the Gospel of Jesus Christ 
to the University of Idaho. 

Our Vision 
To be a vibrant and accessible community 

in which Christ is truly present; 
a place where students come to sacramentally encounter Christ 

and grow in the Roman Catholic faith. 

 
 

Let it be with me 

according  

to thy word. 
Lk 1:38 

St Augustine’s Prayer Chain: To place your intentions on the Prayer Chain, please contact: 
Margie O’Keeffe: 882-4349; Jodi Hodge: 882-2672; Diana Moss: marydiana@frontier.com 

 

Sunday Mass: 10:30 a.m. 
                          7:00 p.m. 
 
Confessions: Sunday 9:45 a.m. & 6:00 p.m. 
                      Wednesday 5:00 - 6:00 p.m. 
                     *or by appointment 

Pastor 
 

Dear brothers and sister in Christ, 

Thank you for your prayers for our parish and campus 
ministry at the start of our semester. Things are off and 
running! We have FOCUS-led small group Bible 
studies for our students most days of the week, Dr. 
Gracjan’s class, Mass, Adoration, Confession, and lots 
more! We’re continuing to monitor safe gathering 
guidelines and postponing or canceling events as 
needed. When we can’t gather safely in a large group, 
we’ll do so in small groups. This coming week on 
Wednesday night at 7:00 p.m., Dr. Gracjan will have 
his first lecture of the semester. You can join in person 
or via Zoom, the link is on our website homepage. 

The plans and details of Monica’s Coffee Bar are 
coming together, and we look to open the second week 
of February. There have been some shipping delays, 
which these days aren’t a surprise. 

Let us keep each other in prayer, especially the most 
vulnerable and needy. 

In Christ, 

Fr. Chase Hasenoehrl 

Pastor, St. Augustine’s, Moscow & St. Mary’s, Potlatch 

 



Campus Ministry 
 

Students for Life: Interested in fighting for the unborn? Join 
UI Students for Life where students educate themselves on 
abortion and advocate in the local community. We are looking 
to work with not just students but other members of the 
community as well. Email sflui@vandals.uidaho.edu for more 
information! The first meeting of the semester will be on 
Monday, January 25th at 6:30 p.m. in the Aurora room of ISUB 
on the 4th floor. 
 
Soup-er Mondays are suspended this semester as we try out 
Monica’s Coffee Bar. Please support our food pantry box in 
the church foyer for students in need. 
 

.. 

Parish 
 

Lewiston March for Life: Saturday, January 30th, 10:00 
a.m. – 12:30 noon. Gather at Brackenbury Square, Lewiston. 
To help or for questions, call Shannon Eggleston (509) 243-
3545. To follow the January 29th National March for Life in 
Washington, D.C. (https://marchforlife.org) and 9 Days for 
Life Novena (https://pro-life-activities.lpages.co/9-days-
for-life-2021-english/) 
 
St. Vincent de Paul: ln the year 2020 members of St. 
Vincent de Paul made 1,334 visits and assisted 3,136 Latah 
County residents in need. About ½ of that was used for 
homelessness and homelessness prevention. The rest was 
used for such things as utilities, medical needs, food, car 
repair so that people can get to their jobs, and internet access 
for families with kids attending school remotely. None of 
that would be possible without your generosity. This month 
has 5 Sundays, and we respectfully seek your continued 
support of this vital Catholic ministry. Thank you for your 
consideration and know that prayer for our benefactors is 
part of all of our weekly meetings. 
 
AS BY A NEW PENTECOST: Last fall we had a series 
on Healing in the Church.  Mark your calendar to join 
Deacon Verne and Linda Geidl beginning on Monday Jan. 
25 at 7 p.m. for the first of a series which will lead you to the 
source of the power to heal and much more.  Popes Saint 
Paul VI, Saint John-Paul II, Benedict XVI and Francis have 
all confirmed that God answered the prayer of Saint John 
XXIII to "Renew Your wonders in this our day, as by a new 
Pentecost."  There is no reluctance by God to pour out the 
Holy Spirit on us; it turns out the reluctance is in us.  Come 
and learn how to yield to the power of the Holy Spirit.  More 
information:  lgeidl@hotmail.com 
 

Support our Mission! 
 

YOU can change the world one student at a time! 
 

Sign up for online giving at www.vandalcatholic.com. 
We encourage all parishioners to make their recurring 
Sunday offertory gifts through our online giving 
platform. Campus Ministry gifts can also be made 
online. 
 

Consider naming St. Augustine’s Catholic Center in 
your will:    “I give, devise, and bequeath to St. 
Augustine’s Catholic Center, 628 S. Deakin St., 
Moscow, ID 83843 (insert amount given here) to be used 
to support the ministry of St. Augustine’s.” 
 

For more info, contact our Executive Director:  
Amy McNelly at (509) 592-7227 or 
amcnelly@vandalcatholic.com to learn more about our 
mission and how you can support it. 
 

Religious Education 
 

We will be offering Junior High and Senior High Religious 
Education on the 1st and 3rd Sundays of the month, through 
March, after the Sunday morning Mass. At the same time, 
we’ll offer a class for preparation for 1st Communion and 
Confession. There is no charge for our program, except 
families will be expected to take turns hosting snacks. 
 

Junior and Senior High School: 
Heather Meyer at (509) 553-9103 or 
ericmeyer07@msn.com 
 

   

Important Dates 
Feb 17 Ash Wednesday: 

  7:15 a.m. – morning Mass 
12:30 p.m. – distribution of ashes 
  5:30 p.m. – evening Mass 

         

        
                                                                                              

 

 

Story Family Medicine 
1150 Alturas Dr., #101 

Moscow, ID 83843  
(208) 310-7773 

 

Pullman Dairy Queen 
1485 S Grand Ave. 

Pullman, WA 99163 
(509) 332-1611 

Advertisers/Sponsors: 

Pray for Our Diocesan Seminarians 
Deacons: Joshua Falce, Adrian Leszko,  

Pawel Pawliszko, Aleksander Dembowski 
Seminarians: Timothy Segert, Nelson Cintra, 
John Dyson, Tom Malone, Monico Heredia, 

Zachary MacKeller, Joshua Tennyson, 
Ian Willnerd, Carter Bushee 

 

Accommodations to COVID-19 
 

Please check our website and signs posted on entry doors for 
updates in this ever-changing situation. Please make use of 
a mask, especially when social distancing cannot be 
maintained. 
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